
From: Kittle, Robert C. <RKittle@WSPA.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/8/2017 11:18:40 PM
Subject: Re: Tomorrow's interview

Got it. Thanks! See you tomorrow. 
 

Sent from my iPhone
 

> On Jan 8, 2017, at 6:25 PM, Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
 
> 
 
> Robert- 
 
> 
 
> Happy Sunday, I hope you had a great weekend! 
 
> 
 
> I wanted to follow up on our Friday conversation to let you know that your sit down with the 
governor is scheduled for 2:25 PM tomorrow, in the governor's office at the Statehouse. 
 
> 
 
> As a reminder all content is embargoed until 12:01 AM Wednesday. 
 
> 
 
> Thanks so much, and please let me know that you have received this email. 
 
> 
 
> -Chaney
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